
 

Dear Chair Nosse, Vice-Chairs Goodwin and Nelson, and Members 

of the Committee, 

I wish to express strong support for House Bill 2002. 

I am very concerned about the national trend currently to punish 

health care providers and ban gender affirming care.   

This bill would protect at least Oregonians from fearing 

persecution and reaffirm our rights to individually make our own 

decisions about our health care according to what is individually 

best for us. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Hornung 

3/19/2023 

 

 


